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May 31, 2019 
 
James Trimble 
Director, Actuarial Science Program 
University of Connecticut 
341 Mansfield Road, U-1009 
Storrs, CT  06269 
 
Dear Professor Trimble, 
 
The CAS is pleased to inform you that the University of Connecticut has been selected for a 
second time as a recipient of the CAS University Award. Your program is receiving this 
recognition for the exemplary and innovative ways in which it prepares students for a career in 
the property and casualty insurance industry. The opportunities for students to gain exposure to 
the industry through your curriculum, research, and industry engagement are impressive and we 
applaud you! 
 
We enthusiastically look forward to sharing the news of your achievement with both the CAS 
and broader insurance and academic communities. 
 
The University of Connecticut will receive a $5,000 monetary award to further enhance your 
program. Additionally, we invite you to join us at the CAS Annual Meeting being held November 
10th-13th, in Honolulu, HI. The CAS will cover the expenses for one program representative to 
be honored at the meeting, and we hope that your representative would be willing to share an 
overview of your program with our attendees during a concurrent session that we are planning 
for the meeting. 
 
Tamar Gertner, CAS University Engagement Manager will be following up with you to provide 
additional information about the award.  
 
On behalf of the CAS, please accept our congratulations on receiving the 2019 CAS University 
Award! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
James K. Christie 
CAS President 
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